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Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Board of Supervisors5/14/2019 1

To:  Board of Supervisors

From: Sheriff-Coroner

Meeting Date: May 14, 2019

Department Contact: Thomas D. Allman Phone: 463-4085

Item Type:   Consent Agenda Time Allocated for Item: N/A

Agenda Title:
Approval of Amendment to Agreement Number S0-S18-032/PA 18-303 with Dr. Greg Pizarro in the Amount
of $250,000, for a New Agreement Total of $300,000, for Forensic Pathology Autopsies and Related Services
to the County and Extending the Expiration of the Agreement to December 31, 2019

Recommended Action/Motion:
Approve amendment to Agreement number SO-S18-032/PA 18-303 with Dr. Greg Pizarro in the amount of
$250,000, for a new Agreement total of $300,000, for forensic pathology autopsies and related services to the
County; extend the expiration of the Agreement to December 31, 2019; authorize the Sheriff to sign any further
amendments that do not affect the maximum Agreement amount; and authorize Chair to sign same.

Previous Board/Board Committee Actions:
None

Summary of Request:
The Sheriff-Coroner's Office entered into a three (3) year contract with Regional Pathology Services in 2017 for
autopsy services for a total amount of $900,000. On March 26, 2019 Regional Pathology Services notified the
Sheriff-Coroner's Office they were terminating the contract as of March 28, 2019 and would no longer honor
their contract after that date. At that time there were 30 outstanding cases where autopsy reports were due
from the Contractor. A short term contract was entered into with Dr. Greg Pizarro, who was the pathologist
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from the Contractor. A short term contract was entered into with Dr. Greg Pizarro, who was the pathologist
under employ by Regional Pathology Services at the time, to produce those outstanding reports and maintain a
current capacity to conduct autopsy services on cases as they came in. Due to the current case load in the
Coroner's Division, this short term $50,000 contact is inadequate to maintain the autopsy services. This
request is to amend the contract with Dr. Greg Pizarro to add additional funds and time to allow a full and
complete request for proposal (RFP) for autopsy services moving forward.

Alternative Action/Motion:
Return to staff for alternative handling.

Supervisorial District: All

vote requirement: Majority

Supplemental Information Available Online At: n/a

Fiscal Details:

source of funding: 2310 862185 budgeted in current f/y: Yes

current f/y cost: $50,000 if no, please describe:

annual recurring cost: $300,000 revenue agreement: No

budget clarification:
 Agreement/Resolution/Ordinance Approved by County Counsel: Yes

CEO Liaison: Janelle Rau, Deputy CEO

CEO Review: Yes

CEO Comments:

FOR COB USE ONLY
Executed By: Lindsey Dunham, Deputy Clerk I Final Status:Approved

Date: May 15, 2019 Executed Item Number: Agreement   Number:
19-138

Note to Department Number of Original Agreements
Returned to Dept: 1 Original Agreement Delivered to Auditor?
Yes
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